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-----Original Message-----

From: Bramley, Chris [mailto:Chris.Bramley@severntrent.co.uk] 

Sent: 28 February 2020 12:20 

To: Planning Policy 

Subject: RE:

Dear Sir / Madam 

Thank you for giving Severn Trent an opportunity comment on the Submission version of the Desford 

Neighbourhood Plan, We are supportive of the principles outlined within the Submission version of the 

Neighbourhood plan and welcome the amendments made to incorporate our comments on the draft 

Neighbourhood Plan. 

Kind Regards 

Chris Bramley 

Strategic Catchment Planner (Leics & Notts) Drainage and Wastewater Management Planning (DWMP) Severn Trent 

Water Ltd, PO Box 51, Raynesway, Derby, DE21 7JA (sat nav post code is DE21 7BE) 

Mobile: 07966 174600 

chris.bramley@severntrent.co.uk 

P Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 

-----Original Message-----

From: planningpolicy@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk [mailto:planningpolicy@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk] 

Sent: 21 January 2020 15:55 

To: Growth Development <GrowthDevelopment@severntrent.co.uk> 

Subject: Desford Neighbourhood Plan Submission Consultation (Regulation 16) 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I write to inform you that Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council is now in receipt of the final submission of the 

Desford Neighbourhood Plan. The attached letter is the notification of publicity of the Desford Neighbourhood Plan 

and sets out the details of the consultation. Representations are invited on the final plan between Wednesday 22 

January 2020, and 5pm Wednesday 4 March 2020. 

Yours faithfully 

Kirstie Rea 

Planning Policy Manager 

Planning Policy - Development Services 

Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council, Hinckley Hub, Rugby Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire, LE10 0FR 

Tel: 01455 255929 
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Any opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily express the views of the 

Borough Council. The information contained in this message, and any attachments, is intended solely for the use of 

the individual or organisation to whom this message is sent, and should be treated as private and confidential. If you 

have received this email in error, please notify Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council (ICT Services): Tel: +44 

(01455) 238141. 

This email and any files sent with it are confidential. 

If this email isn't intended for you, please notify the sender immediately and then permanently delete it. 

You must not read, print, store, disclose, copy or take any other action in respect of this email. 

We routinely monitor incoming and outgoing email messages to ensure they comply with Hinckley & Bosworth 

Borough Council's policy on the use of electronic communications. 

The contents of emails may have to be disclosed to a request under the Data Protection Act 2018, Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 and/or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. 

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of Hinckley & Bosworth Borough 

Council. 

Attachments to email messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. 

Whilst Hinckley & Bosworth Borough Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot 

accept any liability for any damage you suffer as a result. 

You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. 

Save paper - only print this email if necessary. 

Visit us online: www.hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk 

Main office: Hinckley Hub, Rugby Road, Hinckley, Leics LE10 0FR. Main switchboard: 01455 238141 

Severn Trent Plc (registered number 2366619) and Severn Trent Water Limited (registered number 2366686) 

(together the "Companies") are both limited companies registered in England & Wales with their registered office at 

Severn Trent Centre, 2 St John's Street, Coventry, CV1 2LZ This email (which includes any files attached to it) is not 

contractually binding on its own, is intended solely for the named recipient and may contain CONFIDENTIAL, legally 

privileged or trade secret information protected by law. If you have received this message in error please delete it 

and notify us immediately by telephoning +44 2477715000. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, 

disclose, distribute, reproduce, retransmit, retain or rely on any information contained in this email. Please note the 

Companies reserve the right to monitor email communicationsin accordance with applicable law and regulations. To 

the extent permitted by law, neither the Companies or any of their subsidiaries, nor any employee, director or 

officer thereof, accepts any liability whatsoever in relation to this email including liability arising from any external 

breach of security or confidentiality or for virus infection or for statements made by the sender as these are not 

necessarily made on behalf of the Companies. Reduce waste! Please consider the environment before printing this 

email 
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